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Kentucky Enacts RUUPA Inspired Bill - KY HB 394 

On April 13, 2018, Kentucky enacted HB 394. Inspired by the Revised Uniform Unclaimed 

Property Act (RUUPA), HB 394 overhauls the Kentucky Unclaimed Property Law.  It should be 

noted that although the bill was inspired by RUUPA, there are some significant deviations as 

well.   

 

What does this mean to you?  

All holders and service providers will need to analyze the new law to determine industry 

specific impacts and system enhancements needed.   

 

Georgeson will complete a detailed analysis of the new law which will be available to our 

subscribers.   

The full text of the bill can be found here. 

The article is intended for educational purposes and is not considered to be legal advice. For 

additional questions concerning this alert, contact Dana Terry at dterry@georgeson.com or 

201-539-1998. 
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